
March 28,2012

Mayor Joe Fontana
City of London
300 Dufferin Avenue
London, Ontario

RE:2012 Esflmrted Bonrd of Heelfh Rxnendlfrrres

tlll.

Dear Mayor Fontana,

At the March 22,2012, Board of Health meeting, the following City Council resolution was
considered:

The Middlesex-London Health Unit (MLHU) BE REQUESTED to reduce its budget by an
additional 8100K, subject to the MLHU providing information with respect to the potential
semice implications from the recommended reduction.

Please be advised, it was the decision of the Board of Health that the 2012 City of London funding
request be reaffirmed in the arhount of $6,095,059 as per the notice provided pursuant to section
72(5) of bhe Health Protection and Promotion Act to Council on January 31,2012 (enclosed).

Yours sincerely,

(Y;v(u ø4i"/ h^JX
Ms. Viola Poletes Montgomery
Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health

OFFICE OF THE

MAYOR

cc:
Mr. Tim Dobbie, Acting City Manager, City of London
Mr. Martin Hayward, CFO, City of London
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London Offlce
50 King St., London, ON N6A 517

tel: (5191 663-5317 . fax: (519) 663-9581

www.healthunit.com
health@mlhu.on.ca

Strathroy Office - Kenwick Mall
51 Front St. E., Strathroy ON N7G 1Y5

tel: (519) 245-3230. fax: (5191 2454t72


